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Please forward to your Thesis Supervisor  
 

 
 

As the Thesis Supervisor of an applicant for a Wiener - Anspach Foundation fellowship, you are asked to 
send a detailed reference letter in French or English (dated and signed, pdf format) by email to 
fwa@ulb.be by Monday 10 March 2025 (noon Belgian time).  
 
For PhD completed in joint supervision, this reference letter must be co-signed by both supervisors. 
 
We kindly ask you to address the following points, providing as detailed information as possible: 
 

1. What is your appreciation of the candidate? What are their skills and strengths? Please specify for 

how long you have known them. 

 

2. What is your appreciation of the proposed research project? Do you believe it could be finished 
within the specified deadline? 
 

3. Will the proposed research project be a collaborative project between your department/research 
unit and the University of Cambridge or Oxford? Do you already have a collaboration with the 
Cambridge/Oxford promoter? 
 

4. Any other comment that you may consider relevant.  
 

 
Please note that, without this letter, the candidate’s application will not be considered 
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